Bighorn Basin, Wyoming Chapter 

Of
Sportsmen for Fish & Wildlife

3rd Annual Coyote Reduction Program

1) Starting February 15th, 2006, a $25.00 bounty will be paid for each coyote taken in the Bighorn Basin.

2) Bring in the whole coyote for verification.

3) Check in coyotes at the Outdoor Sports Center in Cody or at Backcountry Sports in Powell during their regular business hours.

4) We reserve the right to refuse payment at any time.

5) Fresh coyotes only – we will clip an ear from any coyote turned in – you may keep the coyote.

6) Fur buyers, nonresidents of the Bighorn Basin counties, government trappers, and taxidermists are ineligible.

7) We, the members of Bighorn Basin SFW appreciate your participation. If you appreciate our efforts, please consider joining our membership today.

